
Consultation – Review of the Guidelines for the national psychology exam 

Hello, 

 

I would like to declare in this submission that I fully endorse the two proposals made by the 

Psychology Board of Australia with regards to the National Psychology Exam Guidelines review. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kfir Levin 

 


